

After speaking to parents, only three expressed interest in allowing their child to return before September.

Over the past week the R rate in Cumbria is reported to have risen. I have discussed this and union advice with the Chair of Governors and the decision is to postpone the wider opening of school at this time.

As you can appreciate this is an incredibly difficult position for schools to be in. We will continue to open for key working families and those children identified as vulnerable and we will review the situation again in 2 weeks.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs A Richardson, Headteacher

Mrs S Brown, Chair of Governors